
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This is our final Meadowside Matters of 
2020. Iôm sure we all agree, what a year we 
have had! 

This has been the most difficult of years but I 
am thankful and proud of the way that the 
pupils and staff have all adapted to the large 
amount of changes that we have had to 
make to keep the school safe. 

Itôs been a tough term both physically and 
psychologically. I hope the Christmas break 
allows us all to get some much needed 
down time so we can rest up for the term 
ahead. 

Thank you for your tremendous support this 
term, you have been brilliant following our 
Schoolôs Covid routines and the attendance 
at school has been excellent. 

Although the festive season will be different 

this year as we all continue to try and keep 

each other safe and healthy, we do hope 

that you all enjoy this period and we wish 

you a safe and happy Christmas and New 

Year. We look forward to seeing our pupils 

on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  

Best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs Garnham  

Head teacher 

Year 6 Eagle Class 

As you know, this term we say goodbye to Mrs 

White in Eagle class.  We wish her all the best 

with her future plans and thank her for all her 

hard work at Meadowside. 

We are pleased to announce we will  welcome 

Mr Wolohan to Meadowside at the start of the 

new term in January.  A handover has  already 

taken place between himself and the current 

Year 6 team to ensure continuity, and he has 

spent a full day with the children in class. 

Changes to Reception Class  

Morning Drop Off 

From January 5th, parents and carers of children 

in Reception class will not be permitted on site in 

the morning (as with other year groups).   

Reception class children should enter school via 

the KS1 Main Gate at 9.05am. They will be met 

by their teacher at  

Class room door - Owl class 

Brown MASC door - Robin class 

School Games Inter-School KS2 

Badminton  

Go Team Meadowside! 

Congratulations to Meadowside A and B KS2 

Badminton Teams for achieving  2nd and 5th place 

respectively in the School Games Inter-

School KS2 Badminton, Kettering District. 

Well done to everyone for participating, we are 

very proud of you all!  

Snow and Bad Weather  

In the event of snow/bad weather, 

please refer to our school policy for 

guidance on school opening. Please 

ensure we hold your correct mobile 

phone number on record. 


